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Heather and Fred,
 
I have identified an older release on the Federal KLM battery that was reported under the
 former operator, Boaz Energy. 
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This release happened in the same location as a current clean up you are performing for
 2RP-3188.  I think it makes sense to get this older release off the books by including it in
 the closure report of the more recent spill.  I have included the Initial C-141 for your
 reference. 
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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